
Central Arizona College (CAC) is committed to promoting and maintaining a productive and accessible work and 
educational environment.  In keeping with this commitment, CAC is committed to providing access to all Governing 
Board policies and meetings to limited English proficient (“LEP”) individuals.  CAC strives to provide language 
interpreting service for its Governing Board meetings, as needed, so long as such request is made seven (7) business 
days prior to the date of said meeting.  CAC also provides interpreted Governing Board policies, upon request.  These 
interpreted policies will be provided as soon as practicable, but no more than twenty (20) business days from the date 
of said request.   
 
CAC’s office of the Executive Assistant to the President and Governing Board manages all LEP translator requests.  Any 
questions regarding this policy or LEP requests, should be directed to Mary Lou Hernandez at 520-494-5200. 
 
All CAC Governing Board Agendas provide notice of an individual’s right to request interpreting services. 

Special Meeting of the Pinal County Community College 
 District Governing Board 

 
Pursuant to Arizona Revised Statutes (A.R.S.) §38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of 
the Pinal County Community College District Governing Board (Central Arizona College) and to the 
general public that the PCCCDGB will hold a Special meeting open to the public on Monday, August 
3, 2020 at 10:00 a.m.  In observance of the current Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
(CDC) guidelines and Arizona Governor Douglas Ducey’s Executive Order 2020-52 regarding social 
distancing, the Pinal County Community College District Governing Board meeting will be held in a 
modified format.  The meeting will be held via tele/videoconference.  This effort is being 
undertaken to help reduce community spread of COVID-19. The Board reserves the right to change 
the order of items on the agenda.  Governing Board members are set to tele/videoconference into 
the meeting.  Members of the public are encouraged to “Stay Home, Return Smarter, Return 
Stronger” by clicking the link below to join the webinar: 
 
https://zoom.us/j/92963292548?pwd=MFYwV04reHVZTzhKdUthS3VOaTN1QT09 
Passcode: 08032020 
 

 
1. Call to Order  Dan Miller, Board President 

(While the public is permitted to attend an open meeting, an individual may not disrupt a meeting of a public body.)   
 
Action Items 
 

2. Approval of Construction of the Regional Workforce            Chris Wodka   
Training Center – Signal Peak Campus 

 
3.  Approval of Architectural Drawings                                          Chris Wodka  

    
 

  
 

During the COVID-19 closure of CAC campuses, background material on agenda items for review 
may be requested by emailing marylou.hernandez@centralaz.edu.  Email responses will be 
provided between 8 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Thursday. 

https://zoom.us/j/92963292548?pwd=MFYwV04reHVZTzhKdUthS3VOaTN1QT09
mailto:MaryLou.Hernandez@centralaz.edu.
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